OLORADO SPRIN
392-3475 + FAX

April 23,2018

Mr. Jordon Guinane

J. Elliott Construction
12218 Crystal Downs Rd.
Peyton, CO 80831

Dear Jordon:

The parcel of land known as the Lot 1, Bradley Crossroads Center Filing No. 2 is within
the boundaries of the Security Water District and the Security Sanitation District. It is
entitled to service from each district in accordance with Colorado State law and the
operating rules, regulations and conditions of each district, which are subject to change.

The water demands for this property are estimated to be a maximum of 31.2 annual acre
feet of diversions and 12.5 annual acre feet of depletions for 78 single family equivalents
(SFE). Likewise, the wastewater collection and treatment requirements for this property
are estimated to be a maximum of 5.609 million gallons per year or 15,366 gallons per
day. The districts’ commitment to this property is limited to the preceding amounts.

The Security Water and Sanitation Districts currently have overall capacities that exceed
current commitments. Upon your submission of an application for final plat to the El
Paso County Development Services Department, the Security Water District agrees to
commit sufficient water resources and the Security Sanitation District commits sufficient
wastewater capacity to serve the property. This commitment may also be subject to
determinations of sufficiency and reliability of water supply by El Paso County and the
Colorado Division of Water Resources. Water and sewer service will be provided subject
to rules, regulations and conditions of the districts and the payment of appropriate fees at
the time of requested connection.

This service commitment supersedes any previous commitments that may have been
provided for this property.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Vo £ Hoald

Roy E. Heald, General Manager



